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This Globe and Mail article was published on March 23, 2014. It discusses the importance of transition programs from
paediatric to adult hospital for patients with chronic conditions. To read the article please click HERE.

http://www.theglobeandmail.com/life/health-and-fitness/health/helping-young-patients-graduate-from-childrens-hospitals-to-adult-care/article17597630/?cmpid=rss1#dashboard/follows/

